
MEMORANDUM 

TO: Mayor and Town Council 

FROM: Terry Blalock, Chair, Parks and Recreation Commission 

SUBJECT: Review of Chapel Hill Comprehensive Greenways Master Plan 

DATE: October 24,2005 

The Commission voted unanimously (7-0) to recommend that the Council adopt the revised Greenways 
Master Plan as presented. 

Present Absent 
Terry Blalock, Chair Bob Broad 
Diane VandenBroek, Vice-Chair Pam Hemminger 
Neal Bench Terri Tyson 
Cory Brooks 
Eugene Farrar 
Faith Nager 
Pete Schwartz 
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